
RETIRED MEN'S ASSOCIATION OF GREENWICH, Inc. (RMA) 

Invites you to its meeting January 31, 2018 at 

First Presbyterian Church, Lafayette Place, Greenwich, CT. 
 

Bettina Wohlforth, AuD 

  “I Think I Have a Hearing Problem, Now What Do I Do?” 
 

 There are approximately 48 million people in the United States who experience 
some degree of hearing loss.  Have you ever been in a situation where you couldn’t 
follow the conversation or presentation and wondered if everyone else was 
experiencing the same difficulty? Do you often ask people to repeat themselves or 

worse yet nod in agreement when you have no clue what you are 
agreeing to?  If your answer is yes, it could be time for a 
comprehensive hearing test and possibly hearing aids.  Bettina 
Wohlforth, AuD, will discuss basic ear anatomy, the hearing test 
and what it tells us, and current hearing aid options. 
  
Dr. Wohlforth is a clinical audiologist with 34 years of experience. 

She was primary clinical audiologist at Greenwich Hospital Hearing, Speech and 
Language Center for 27 years performing diagnostic hearing evaluations and 
hearing aid prescriptions and fittings. In 2011 when Greenwich Hospital eliminated 
audiological services she went into private practice in Greenwich. 
 
She holds a Clinical Doctorate in Audiology from the Arizona School of Health 
Science, Mesa, Arizona and bachelors and masters degrees from Adelphi University. 
She is a member of the American Academy of Audiology and the American Speech, 
Language and Hearing Association.  
 
Dr. Wohlforth is a frequent speaker to local groups in the Fairfield County area. 

 
Next week, February 7,  John Donovan, "Berlin, Cuba, & Vietnam in the Sixties: 
Connections with Today’s Culture” 
 
The Greenwich Retired Men’s Association offers a free program every Wednesday that is open to the public, 
both men and women; no reservations are required. Our social break starts at 10:40AM followed promptly by 
our speaker at 11:00AM.  Programs are at the First Presbyterian Church, 1 West Putnam in Greenwich.  For 
additional information see www.greenwichrma.org or contact info@greenwichrma.org  


